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TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Hayes Taylor, City Planner 

DATE: November 7, 2024 

SUBJECT: Official Acceptance of Annexation Application 

CASE: 2024-CD-AA-01 

The Department of Planning & Development is in receipt of a complete application for 

property annexation into the City of Dacula. Article 36, Section 36 of the Official Code of 

Georgia (O.C.G.A 36-36-113) requires that the annexation be officially accepted by the 

Mayor & City Council before any further action can be taken on said application. City staff 

recommends that the subject application be accepted and placed on the next available agenda.   

 

Please Note:   Only acceptance of the application is being considered. No part of the 

proposed annexation is/can be approved with the recommended motion.  

 

MEMO 
 


